w look newsletter

Welcome to you ne

What a great start to our Autumn Term! We all seemed to have a fabulous time,
meeting our friends and enjoying being back, working and playing together.
Everyone looks so smart and happy and thank you to all of you who have tried a
little harder to ensure a ‘healthy’ snack came to school with your child/children.
Thank you also for remembering to order your child’s/children’s lunches in
plenty of time. Thankfully there were no disappointed, sad faces at lunchtimel
Mrs Smith

Thank you for your warm welcome to Ysgol Bronington and | hope you like the
look of the Newsletter as designed by our school council team of:

Emily, Jake, George from class three and Darce-May and Elsie from class two.
Mrs Birkinshaw is not in work for another four weeks and | will be supporting
the school during this time. Mrs Hockenhall our secretary is also absent due to
ill health. We wish them both well and hope they recover soon.
Please be patient with us as we accommodate to these changes.

Thank you for you support in my short time with the school.
Cofion cynnes /| Warm regards,
Austin Bowers



Class Three News:

We have written prayers for the Queen

Worked on co-ordinates in maths using some worksheets to help us
Looking at different types of settlement

Class Two News:

Making our homes

and writing poems about homes

Maths work up to thousands, building , making and saying numbers
up to thousands.

Someone even made a shark out of a toilet roll!

Class One News:

Family portraits - Who lives with me?
Sorting shapes and colours in maths
Lots of messy play with shaving foam,
paint and exploring colour mixing

News from Bumblebees

Bumblebees are excited to have
everyone back after a long break.
Our room layout has been changed
and the children are loving
exploring the new areas. This term
Our topic is All About Me and we
have started with drawing self-
portrait's and talking about
ourselves.
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FOBS UPDATE

SATURDAY 13T JULY 2023 - SUMMER FAYRE - SAVE THE DATE!

WE SHALL BE HOLDING A SUMMER FAYRE THIS YEAR AND ITWILL BE A HUGE EVENT IN THIS YEAR'S CALENDAR. IF ANYBODY
WOULD BE INTERESTED IN JOINING A SMALL GROUP TO HELP ORGANISE THE EVENT PLEASE SEE THE FOB’S CHAIRPERSON -
CHRISSIE COTTON, OR LET A MEMBER OF STAFF KNOW SO THEY GAN PASS ON YOUR NAME.

100 CLUB
FOBS WILL SHORTLY BE SELLING 100 CLUB TICKETS AT THE SCHOOL GATE BETWEEN 3.00PM AND 3.20PM.
A100 CLUB IS ATYPE OF LOTTERY AND IS A WAY OF RAISING FUNDS FOR THE SCHOOL. SUBSCRIBERS BUY NUMBERED

TICKETS WHICH ARE ENTERED INTO A DRAW AT REGULAR INTERVALS DURING THE YEAR AND A PERCENTAGE OF THE PROFITS
MAKE UP THE MONTHLY PRIZE(S), WITH THE REMAINDER GOING DIRECTLY TO FOBS. TICKETS COST £10 FOR 4 DRAW TICKETS.

READING REMINDER:

REGULARLY READING WITH YOUR CHILD IS ESSENTIAL FOR THEIR LITERACY PROGRESS. NOT ONLY IS READING AN ESSENTIAL
SKILL IN ITSELF, BUT IT HAS A KNOCK ON EFFECT, BUILDING VOCABULARY AND FEEDING IMAGINATION. CHILDREN WHO READ
FOR PLEASURE DO BETTER IN A WIDE RANGE OF SUBJECTS AT SCHOOL. CHILDREN IN CLASSES 1& 2 SHOULD BE READING
REGULARLY, MOST EVENINGS, SHARING A BOOK WITH AN ADULT, WHILE CHILDREN IN GLASS 3 SHOULD STILL BE READING AT
LEAST 3 TIMES A WEEK. FAMILIES WHO ENJOY READING TOGETHER HAVE MORE OPPORTUNITIES FOR DISCUSSION, DEVELOPING
EMPATHY AND ATTACHMENT.



https://www.wrexham.gov.uk/service/school-admissions

Monday 9th November - Bank holiday - Funeral of Queen Elizabeth I

Tuesday 20th September - Full Governing Body Meeting 6.00pm
Friday 23rd September - Whole School visit to Maelor Nurseries

Monday 26th September - Harvest Festival at Holy Trinity Bronington, time 9.45
Followed by Coffee & Cake in the School Hall

Friday 14th October - Family Pimms and Puddings Quiz Night

Thursday 27th October - ‘Bronington Experience’ - School presentation to Parents 9.15
Friday 28th October - All Pupils- Flu Vaccination

Friday 28th October - Last day of Term - Half Term Holidays

Monday 7th November - School reopens to pupils

Tuesday 8th November - Parent Evening - Class 3
Wednesday 9th November - Non uniform day for xmas hamper Non-perishables
Thursday 10th November - Parent Evening - Classes 1-2

Monday 14th November - Wednesday 16th November - Class 3 to Pentrellyncymer
Monday 14th November - Parent Evening - Classes 1 & 2

Friday 18th November - Children in Need Appeal

Monday 21st November - Tempest photos

Christmas plays to take place week beginning 12th December- dates tbc
Class 1 nativity & Class 2 Christmas Play

Welcome to you new look newsletter

Tel: 01948 780283

mai|box@bronington—pri.wrexham.soh.uk
ww.broningtonvapschool.org




